
From: Lines, Charlotte  
Sent: 10 November 2021 08:34 
To: Neighbourhood Planning  
Cc: PlanningSSD  
Subject: RE: Houghton Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16 Consultation 
 

Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on your Draft Neighbourhood Plan. We are a 

statutory consultee in the planning process providing advice to Local Authorities and developers on 

pre-application enquiries, planning applications, appeals and strategic plans.  

We aim to reduce flood risk, while protecting and enhancing the water environment. Based on the fact 

that there are no site allocations within this plan we have no detailed comments to make. 

Many thanks, 
Charlotte  
 
 
Charlotte Lines| Principal Planning Officer Sustainable Places West | Solent and South Downs Area | 
Environment Planning and Engagement|Environment Agency | Romsey | Canal Walk |  Romsey | SO51 7LP | 
PlanningSSD@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
We are striving for…. 
*A nation resilient to climate change 
*Healthy air, land and water 
*Green growth and a sustainable future 
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